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September 15, 1989 : e e s —

Dr. D. Noronha
Department Helminthologia
Fiocruz
Caixa Postal 926
2000 Rio de Janeiro
= BRAZIL

Dear Dr. Noronha:

I would very much appreciate a copy of your reprints concerned with
helminths. I am particularly interested in those that include
Acanthocephala.

Sincerely,
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T.T. Dunagan, Ph.D.
Professor of Physiology -
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